
 

 

 

 

March 5, 2024 

Covid 19, Influenza, RSV and other respiratory illness update 

 

Today the Ontario Government advised that enhanced masking is no longer recommended for 
retirement homes when not in outbreak.  Staff, and visitors are no longer required to wear a mask. 

With masking requirements no longer mandatory we ask that staff and visitors continue to take 
precautions to help keep our residents safe.  

 We continue to encourage visitors to only visit when feeling well with no symptoms such as: new or 
worsening cough, congestion, fever, sore throat or general feeling of unwell.  When visiting please 
ensure to sign in and out at the main entrance of Palisade Gardens and James Club.  

 

Thank you!  

 

 

Palisade Gardens Management 

 

 


